DENTON BLACK CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

July 6, 2017



Kerry Goree Chairman

Reggie Hill President

Ron Johnson Secretary

John Baines Treasurer

Mark Courts Board Member

Robert **Hicks Board** Member

Connie **Baker Board** Member

Ms. Janie McLeod

Community Events Coordinator City of Denton 601 E. Hickory, Suite B Denton, Texas 76205

RE: Denton Blues Festival - Friday/Saturday/Sunday, September 15 - 17, 2017

Dear Janie,

We would like to once again thank the City of Denton for their extremely high quality of support of our annual Denton Blues Festival. We would once again would like to hold our event on City property adjacent to City Hall and the Central Branch of the Library. We are requesting City of Denton sponsorship at the same level(s) as the 2016 event. We are also requesting a Noise Exception. Please review the following:

- a) The event is the 2017 Denton Blues Festival
- b) The Denton Black Chamber of Commerce presents this event
- c) The event will take place at the Quakertown Park, September 15 (1:00 pm to 10:00 pm), September 16 (12:00 pm to 10:00 pm), and September 17 (1:00 pm to 9:00 pm).
- d) The level of decibels requested is 70.
- e) The Festival consists of live musical acts presented on a sound stage.
- f) The Festival furthers the reputation of Denton as a music entertainment destination and is free to the public.

And last, we would like to request that alcohol be allowed at the event.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

John Baines, Event Coordinator

P.O. Box 51026 - Denton, Texas 76206 Phone (940) 382-9100 Fax (940) 382-9695

Email: info@dentonblackchamber.org